
Mr Car
Guys

mrcarguys.com 
214-732-7859 
16000 Midway Rd. 
Addison, TX
75001

2021 Nissan NV 1500 SV
View this car on our website at mrcarguys.com/7299087/ebrochure

    

    

    

    

   

 

Our Price $29,983
Specifications:

Year:  2021  

VIN:  1N6BF0KM7MN809959  

Make:  Nissan  

Stock:  809959  

Model/Trim:  NV 1500 SV  

Condition:  Pre-Owned  

Exterior:  [QAK] Glacier White  

Engine:  4.0L V6 261hp 281ft. lbs.  

Interior:  Gray Cloth  

Transmission:  5-Speed Automatic  

Mileage:  48,523  

Drivetrain:  Rear Wheel Drive

2021 Nissan NV 1500 SV The 2021 Nissan NV 1500 SV stakes it's
claim on being incredibly reliable, and it delivers on that promise. Work
is difficult enough, you need your vehicle to be the last thing on your
mind, when the NV is in your arsenal thankfully that's the case. A 4.0L
V6 engine is ready and waiting to move your gear/cargo wherever it
needs to go. This powerplant ensures that whether you're navigating
city streets or cruising on the highway, you have the strength and
stamina to get the job done. The shelving unit in the rear of the vehicle
is an added benefit, perfect for outfitting with all the stuff you need to
make your business go. Technology and convenience are at your
fingertips with an array of features designed to make your driving
experience as seamless as possible. Stay connected and in control with
the wireless data link: Bluetooth, and effortlessly manage calls with
voice-operated hands-free phone integration. Enjoy your favorite tunes
or podcasts with the auxiliary audio input, and keep your eyes on the
road with the 7-inch infotainment screen. In summary, this 2021 Nissan
NV 1500 SV is not just a means of transportation; it's a reliable partner
equipped to take on the demands of your business or personal needs.
Don't miss the opportunity to own a vehicle that stands out for its
performance, safety, and comfort. Drive away with confidence and the
power to tackle all of your tasks with ease. This vehicle has been
reduced at below wholesale prices. READY for work and play! Give us
a call today! Can't make it in? We offer shipping all over the United
States. Ask your salesperson for shipping quotes. Financing is available
with competitive rates! Get pre-approved in no time by filling out a credit
application on the finance section of our website! We also offer industry
leading, highly rated warranty options so you can select one perfect for
your specific vehicle needs. All vehicles are priced for QUICK SALE.
Call us today to see
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Installed Options

Interior

- Front air conditioning  - Cargo area light - Multi-function remote: keyless entry 

- Power outlet(s): 12V front  - Power steering: variable/speed-proportional - Sun visors 

- Clock - Digital odometer - External temperature display - Multi-function display 

- Trip odometer - Front seat type: bucket  - Passenger seat folding: folds flat  

- Upholstery: cloth

Exterior

- Daytime running lights  - Spare wheel type: steel  - Tire Pressure Monitoring System 

- Wheels: steel - Front wipers: variable intermittent - Power windows: safety reverse  

- Solar-tinted glass: front
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